
Your Ref E3/2/11 (Vol. 4) 

' J 7  March 2009 
A/ 

Ms Grace O'Brien 
Coastal Zone Administration Division 
Department of Agriculture, Fisheries and Food 
Clogheen 
Clonakilty 
Co. Cork 

Re: Application for a Dumping at Sea Permit 
for Arklow Harbour Commissioners 

Dear Grace 

I wish to acknowledge receipt of your request dated 25 March regarding an 
application for a Dumping at Sea permit for Arklow Harbour Commissioners. 

I have forwarded your application to Mr Jim Clancy, Marine and Construction 
Technologist, Enterprise Ireland, for observations and I should be in a position to 
reply to you in about two weeks. 

Yours sincerely, 

d 

ard Investment Unit 
Tel: 01 631 2262 
Fax: 01 631 2821 
Email: scott foleyjilentemp.ie 

Sri id Chill Dara, Baile Atha Cliath 2 ,  Eire Kildare Street, Dublin 2 ,  Ireland 
T: + 353 1 6 3 1  2121 / 1890 2 2 0  222 F: + 353  1 6 3 1  2827  www.entemp.ie info@entemp.ie 
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